
 

 

 

 

PSA Mpumalanga Intersectoral Members’ Meeting –  

21 June 2024     
 

The PSA Provincial Office in Mpumalanga is excited to announce that the Intersectoral Members’ Meeting 

is in the final stages of planning and will be held on 21 June 2024 in Mbombela. 

 

Members are aware that the PSA Statute provides for one Intersectoral Members’ Meeting per year. This 

meeting can be rotated between major centers to allow members across the province to attend such 

meetings. The PSA’s Mpumalanga Intersectoral Members’ Meeting for 2024/25 will be held in Ehlanzeni 

District, which involves Mbombela, Nkomazi, and Bohlabela. Only members from these districts will be 

transported. 

 

Tickets will be sold at R20 per person, from 3 June 2024 until 12 June 2024. Since the venue can only 

accommodate 500 members, tickets will only be sold to the first 500 members. Money acquired from 

these tickets sales will be donated to an NGO. The R20 ticket will include lunch and beverages. 

 

Anyone recruiting a new member will automatically be entered into a draw and stands a chance to win a 

prize. If you bring three or more new membership application forms, you will receive a PSA golf shirt plus 

honorarium of R107 for each form.  

 

For more information, contact Martha Gondwe, Jabulile Mnisi or Sbongile Ngomane on (013) 741 7500. 

 

Employees interested in joining the PSA can contact the following PSA employees for assistance: 

Sylvia.Watkins@psa.co.za / 082 880 8941 or Thandiwe.Mziyako@psa.co.za / 060 962 8512. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka 
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